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USB Solidarity with PAME National General strike

Nazionale, 01/10/2019

On behalf of USB Italy we send our full solidarity for a great success of your new general

strike proclaimed for October 2.

In Greece, Italy and throughout Europe, there is a wide-ranging attack on workers' rights and

trade union rights.

In Italy, too, the government is once again aiming for the right to strike and the right to

organise.

The Italian Government, in agreement with the trade unions that are accomplices to the CSI,

is about to pass a law on trade union representation that aims to limit to friendly

confederations the right to organize workers, to participate in negotiations and elections in

the workplace, to proclaim strikes.

We are by your side because we are working together to establish the international class

union,
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we are by your side because your struggle is our struggle.
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